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PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

I pledge allegiance to the
Flag of the United States of
America, and to the
Republic for which it
stands, one Nation under
God, indivisible, with liberty
and justice for all.

Moment of Silence





The next coupon book money turn-in date is
FRIDAY, 9/29

The incentive is outdoor games and ice cream!

coupon books



6th graders that received Beta forms and want to
join Beta need to return the forms by Friday,
9/29. 6th grade Betas that wish to attend Beta

convention need to return the forms ASAP.

6th grade betas



spanish club

Spanish Club FIRST meeting will be held
this Friday, 9/29 at 8am in the library.



8th grade college tours

Permission forms and money are DUE on
Friday, 9/29.  No forms or money will be

accepted after this week.



4-H Club is starting back up!
Our first meeting of the year
will be Tuesday, October 3rd
from 3:45-4:45 in Mrs. Dane's
room (212). See Mrs. Dane for

more information, including
the required permission form!

4-H CLUB





Spirit Store will be open
this week from

8:00-8:25.

8th Grade - Tuesday
7th Grade - Wednesday

6th Grade - Friday

SPirit store





Know your
student ID
number!



IT'S WHAT WE DO HERE

Serve
others & Strive for

greatness In all that
you do.


